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KITCHEN USE 

 

The State of Wisconsin has indicated that we cannot have non-cook personnel in the kitchens at any time.  

Therefore, no groups or individuals will be able to use the kitchen.  There can be no exceptions to this.   

 

If a group or individual should desire to use the kitchen, school food service personnel will be contracted to 

work for that event.  The school food service personnel must be the only personnel present in the kitchen.  

This means that no non food service personnel can help in the kitchen.   

 

Please be sure to let all groups and individuals know that they will be responsible for payment to the District 

for all costs associated with our supplying food service personnel for their event.   

 

It is our expectation that those using the school will use the concession stand whenever possible.  The stand 

was built for this purpose and since it is available for use by all groups, the kitchen is unavailable unless 

kitchen personnel are on site. 
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